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I believe that Callan Park is a very special park with a long history involving the mental health 
and wellbeing of the surrounding area and community. It was dedicated to the local community 
for enjoyment and relaxation . Centralising Callan Park into The Greater Sydney Parklands opens 
up centralised control by Government and potential for privatisation. I definitely do not agree 
with this and believe it should remain as it is in its own right separate from other parks and 
interference. 


